
 

 
 

What’s in Buxton’s top five? Find out on March 25  
 

 

 

Five top priorities for Buxton’s future development will be unveiled this month as the town works 
towards turning talk into action in the wake of the highly successful 2020 Vision: Buxton 
Conference. 
 
The Conference, organised jointly by Vision Buxton and Buxton Town Team on February 25, was 
hailed as leading the way in which towns plan for their future. 
 
It brought together key organisations who laid out their vision for what Buxton should look like in 
the year 2020, with ideas on transport, parking, retail, tourism and leisure presented in the 
Pavilion Arts Centre to an invited audience of business and community leaders who fired questions 
at the speakers. 
 
And at the Town Team’s general meeting on March 25, the five proposed action points identified 
from the conference as the most urgent will be revealed alongside the official report into the 
Buxton 2020 event. 
 
To find out what they are, members and non-members are urged to go to the Palace Hotel at 7pm 
where they can hear what needs to be done to make Buxton the vibrant, successful town the 
community wants. 
 
“To bring these plans to reality, we are going to need a lot of people to help out,” said Town Team 
member Janet Miller. 
 
The conference, partly organised by students from the University of Derby, had “led the field” in 
how towns should plan their future, one senior Derbyshire County Council official said on the day. 
 
For more details about Buxton Town Team, see buxtontownteam.org 
 

 
Notes to editors: For more details, contact Janet Miller on 01298 71041. 
 

 
 
 



 

 


